
ToAll T.&D. Members

T.& D. Association recently received $4,000 from the Ontario Square and Round
Dance Federation.  The money is to help clubs within T.&D. with costs associated
with promoting square and round dancing to prospective dancers.  The executive
has agreed to pay each club that is affiliated with T.&D. as an Associate Member
or as a caller/cuer run club, up to $200 towards the cost of trying to get new
dancers into the activity.  Clubs should submit to T.& D. a brief proposal of what
type of promotion, i.e. media advertising, flyer distribution, etc, that they plan to
do along with an estimated cost.  After approval is given, clubs will submit
receipts for expenses to T.&D. in order to receive up to $200 towards those
expenses.  The money will be available on a “first come first serve basis”.  Any
funds not distributed this year will be available for promotion for next year.

All enquiries about this program and submissions(brief) of proposed plans should
be directed to the T.&D. Treasurer (preferably by e-mail).

   Bills should be mailed to:

T.&D. Treasurer
Bob Beck

62 Tupper Drive
Thorold, Ontario

L2V 4C8
905-227-7264

rbeck9@cogeco.ca
.
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